4-25-2022

To: Digi-Key Electronics

Subject: Notice of Product Discontinuation

Product Effected: MFSE Family

This notice is to inform Digi-Key of our intent to discontinue the MFSE family of products.

This is due to our tooling at a point that we can no longer manufacture this family after the recent Digi-Key
PO 3805583 for 200 of the MFSE24Z placed on 4-22-2022.

Digi-Key is our only customer for this family and based on volumes, it does not make a good business case to
invest in new tooling.

We will honor the above reference PO, but will not accept any new orders going forward.
Regards,

Mickey Rizos

Director www.comairrotron.com |214-623-6333 Office | 214-529-5800 Cell

Cc: Rick Rizos
President & CEO





